MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING BOARD OF ALDERMEN TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL MARCH 25, 1987 2:30 P. M.

BOOK 7

PAGE 3/6

After meeting three times with the Surburanites and one time with the University Officials, Mayor Madry called a meeting for 2:30 P. M. Tuesday, March 25th with such members of the Board of Aldermen and such public representatives as he could quickly get together for the purpose of deciding what to do about the Chapel Hill Extension bill pending in the General Assembly to enable the Board of Aldermen to call an election on the extension of the Town limits.

The following were present: R. W. Madry, P. L. Burch, R. J. M. Hobbs, E. S. Lanier, J. P. Harland, J. M. Foushee, Louis Graves, Vic Huggins, and Collier Cobb.

After much discussion, the following resolution was passed:

BE IT RESOLVED: by this group of representatives from the community of Chapel Hill who have been called together by the Mayor of Chapel Hill:

That, after considering all phases of and questions involved in the matter of extending Chapel Hill's present city limits, we believe the best interests of the Chapel Hill community will be promoted and served during the next two years, if we try to meet our municipal problems involving any extension of the Town's present limits by working under the provisions of the Vanderlinden bill now pending in the General Assembly.

The resolution was agreed to by all present. It was also favored by R. B. Fitch, R. H. Wettach and Mr. Rose, whose attitude in the matter was reported to the group by Mayor Madry. Mr. Foushee had to leave before the meeting adjourned.

Edwin S. Lanier	
w	
Mae Wickie	
0-0-	